

Mr. Gerald Miller 16864 Michael Court Esparto, California 95627

Dear Mr. Miller:

The MRI scan of the pelvis which was done 11/4/93 has been reported. You do still have some abnormalities of the bony structures, but we no longer see any evidence of soft tissue tumor adjacent to the spine and we see no other evidence of enlarged lymph nodes or tumor elsewhere in the scan. It sometimes takes a long time for the bone marrow changes to return to normal even with control of the tumor completely, but I am happy to say that the evidence of abnormal structures now is gone.

Give me a call if you have any question about this letter.

Sincerely yours

Robert C. Edmondson, M.D.

RCE: jf